Young, Shaneka

From: Mark Stern <mark.stern84@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 3:01 PM

To: Simmons, Jason A.

Subject: Historic Preservation Board

Jason,

Just want to confirm my resignation from the board due to me and my family moving outside the city limits. it was a
pleasure to serve even if was for a short time.

Regards,

Mark Stern

Sent from my iPhone



